
 

 

 
 
UST:SO06-00-CI63 
A.Y. 2022-2023 
 

TO  :  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  :  ACCESS TO AND TRAFFIC FLOW ON CAMPUS  

DURING THE “WALK FOR LIFE 2023”  
 
DATE  :  15 FEBRUARY 

  



 

 

 

 
 

2. Parking Slots for Guests  

A portion of the Quezon Drive will be used as parking spaces for guests and a portion of Ceferino 
Gonzales Drive will be used for special guests. 
 

For your reference, please refer to the attached campus map with the indicated access points and 
traffic flow (Appendix B). 
 
Let us walk for life!  
 
 
Thank you. 
  
 

FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  
 

APPENDIX A 



 

 
 

APPENDIX B 


